
Open House to address complaints/ grievances related to Consular services 
 
 
 
 

To address grievances of the public on issues related to consular services, Embassy of 
India, The Hague will hold an 'Open House' on  the second and fourth Wednesday  of 
every month between 1500-1600 hrs.  
 
If Wednesday   is a holiday, it will held on the next working day.  
 
Applicants may register themselves one week  in advance of each 'Open House' 
session by sending an e-mail to consular.thehague@mea.gov.in  precisely spelling out 
their grievance/issue. 
 
Applicants may come in person and bring all relevant documents including fee receipt.  
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